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Employee Newsletter 

Commissioners Board Meetings 
Tuesday, Sept 5th 6:30 pm 

Monday, Sept 18th 6:30 pm 

HAPPY LABOR DAY! 

Is there something you would like to see in the newsletter?   

Please email Melody at melody.johnson@cherokeecounty

-nc.gov with any suggestions .  Thanks. 

First Day of Fall, Sept. 22 

Mandatory Training in October 
 

 Each fall we have mandatory employee training.  It has been three years 
since we had harassment training, so that will be the topic this year.  We’ll let 
you choose the courses next year again.  For supervisors, on the 10th we have 
two sessions back to back.  The first one is harassment training for supervisors 
and the second one is Supervisory Training.  This is a good one that helps you in 
your supervisor role and will be very helpful to some of our newer supervisors.  
The dates and times are below: 
 
              October 10th          October 19th 
 For Employees        For Employees 
10:00  Harassment Training    8:00    Harassment Training 
11:30  Harassment Training            9:30 Harassment Training 
          
 For Supervisors        For Supervisors  
2:00   Harassment Training       11:00 Harassment Training 
3:00 Supervisory Training       
    
Classes will be held in the old Courtroom.  Again, attendance at at least one 
class is mandatory for all employees.  Attendance is tracked by signed acknowl-
edgement forms, so be sure you sign and turn in a form noting your attendance. 

New Pharmacy Benefit 

The only change we made to our health plan this year was that we changed pharmacy 

providers.  Our new pharmacy provider is Sona benefits and they handle any issues you 

might have with prescriptions.  In the past, if you had problems with a prescription, you 

contacted Crescent and they were our intermediary between employees and CVS/

Caremark.  With Sona, Sona directly handles any pharmacy issues you might have.  The 

number to reach them is (844) 550-1984.  That number is on the front of your insurance 

card. 

 

In addition to helping if you have any kind of issue getting a prescription filled, they are 

also available to talk to you about any concerns you might have about a medicine, such 

as if you’re unsure of the best time to take a medicine or you’re concerned about possible 

side-effects, or any other kind of question you might have about medicine.   

 

Also, all the ID cards now have effective 7/1/2017 .  If you’ve been hired since June 2nd, 

that won’t be your effective date.  We had the date put on the cards for the benefit of em-

ployees who were current effective 7/1 so that if they held on to their old card, they’d 

know which one they should use.  We tried to collect all the old cards so there wouldn’t 

be any confusion.  I’m checking to see if I can get that removed now that we’re past that. 

Jupiter to moon on August 

21:  Do you remember the sun?  

Moon:  No, I blocked it out. 

Q: What do you call road-tipping to the 

eclipse?    

A:  Going where the sun don’t shine. 



Ready.gov/myplan. Brought to you by the Ad Council and Ready. 

Courthouse displays 

 

If you haven’t been in the Court-

house in a while, you need to 

make time to come by and look 

at the four beautiful display cas-

es that our museum has installed 

and that the Director, Wanda 

Stalcup, has filled with delight-

ful reminders of our history.  

There are arrowheads, old ra-

zors, a rotary phone, old glasses, 

bowls and jewelry and just too 

much stuff to name.  If you are 

an older employee, you’ll say 

“wow, I haven’t seen one of 

those in years” and if you’re one 

of our younger employees, you 

might say, “what in the world is 

that for?”  Either way, it would 

definitely be worth a trip to town 

just to walk down the hall and 

look at everything that is on dis-

play. 

 

Thank you, Wanda, for getting 

the grant to get the display cases 

built and for filling them with 

such neat things for all of us to 

look at. 


